
 

 

Planning a Reunion?  
 

The Alumni and Community Relations Office wants to assist our Exceptional and 

Unconventional alumni to engage and reconnect.  Reunions are a terrific way to celebrate a 

milestone anniversary, expand your professional networks and catch up with old friends.   

 

Want to reconnect with your former classmates or teammates?  Here’s how the Alumni and 

Community Relations Office can help: 

 

� We can provide you with a list of your former classmates.  (Please note that organizers 

will need to sign a confidentiality agreement.) 

� Sending emails on your behalf.  This could include a call for event organizers, surveys 

and invitations. 

� Hardcopy information sent via the mail on our letterhead. 

� Promotion of your reunion through our social media channels. 

� Sharing your reunion information on our Alumni website, in our electronic newsletter 

and in our Lakehead University Alumni Magazine. 

� Providing you with Alumni-branded items. 

� Organizational advice. 

 

Additional on-campus Reunion Assistance: 

� Helping you organize a campus tour. 

� Assisting with organizing a faculty or department 

tour. 

 

Holding your reunion elsewhere?  We can send you 

Lakehead-in-a-Box which includes: 

� Alumni-branded give-aways 

� Decorations 

� Videos 

� Lakehead University trivia game 

 

If you are interested in planning a reunion, please contact the Alumni and Community Relations 

Office via email: alumni@lakeheadu.ca or by phone 807-343-8155/ Toll Free: 1-800-832-8076. 

 

Don’t forget to send us your photos following your event so that we can share them. 

 

Helpful links: 

� Accommodations:  Contact Conferences Services 

� City of Thunder Bay tourism website 

� City of Orillia tourism website 

https://www.lakeheadu.ca/faculty-and-staff/departments/services/conference
http://www.thunderbay.ca/Visiting.htm
http://www.orillia.ca/en/visitorillia/visitorgeneralinformation.asp

